
2nd February 2024 

Dear parents and carers, 

I hope everyone has a lovely weekend at the end of another great week in school. The children are reading at home and we 

have given out lots of certificates to celebrate this. The children receive a certificate for reading 10 times to gain a Bronze 

Award. 25 times gets a Silver Award. 50 times is a Gold award and 100 times is a Platinum award. We have some children 

reaching the highest award already! Reading at home is important and as a school we want the children to love books, 

reading and stories. Well done to everyone for achieving these awards.  

The children went to Dodge Ball on Wednesday to represent school. They had a brilliant time with Miss Dark and Miss O 

Keefe. The children loved it and enjoyed competing against other local schools. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 have just been to my office where half the class got full marks on their Arithmetic test! Brilliant work Year 5. 

Miss O Keefe had a lovely afternoon yesterday with Year 6 making banana bread. I hope everyone enjoyed eating the re-

sults.  

Our attendance at school has dropped a little over the last week. Remember that we are giving away a bike at the end of 

term for 100% attendance. This maybe the last term where I can source a bike from Ewood bikes in Blackburn as they have 

given us a bike every term for the last year and a half, which is very kind. 

It is the start of Half term next Friday and we are finishing at the usual time. We return to school on Tuesday 20th February. 

I hope everyone has a great weekend and stay safe. 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Christopher Holmes  

Head teacher 
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Certificate & Award Winners 
 

26th January 2024 
Reception– Betsy, JJ, Zaide 
Year 1: Kobi, Umar, Alfie 
Year 2: Reuben, Kohen, Brian 
Year 3: Sukayna, Neva, Hafsa 
Year 4: Theo, Theo, Ahmed 
Year 5: Ahmad, Hope, Dragos 
Year 6:  Andreea, Guilia, Sabina, Aisha 
Lunchtime award: Sharon, Harley 
Attendance:  KS1 - Year 2 KS2—Year 5  
 

2nd  February 2024 
Reception– Jacson, Betsy, Evie  
Year 1:  Amelia, Maison, George  
Year 2: Walker, Francis, Usmaan 
Year 3: Emily, Isaac, Beatrice 
Year 4: Noel, Roman, Maisy 
Year 5: Anayah, Ava, Ahmed 

P.E Kits 
Please ensure your child has  their PE kit in 

school. 
PE days are  

Monday– Year 1 and 2 
Tuesday– Year 1 and 2 

Wednesday -  Reception, Year 3,4 and 6 
Thursday –Year 5 and 6 
Friday - Year 3,4 and 5 

 
During the colder months, children can 

bring jumpers and joggers to wear for PE 
 

Children must not wear earrings on the 
days they have PE otherwise they will not 

be able to fully   participate.  

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

6th February -Safer Internet Day 
9th February -BREAK UP 
19th  February -INSET Day  
20th February -Return to school – International Mother 
Tongue Day 
22nd February –Valentines Disco –Non uniform day (£1 
donation) 
4th March -Assessment week 
8th March -World Book Day 
15th March—Non uniform day  (Chocolate Donation) 
21st  March -Parents evening 
28th March BREAK UP 1.15pm  -PTA 
Cake Sale afterschool  

Follow us on Facebook  

www.facebook.com/primetprimary 
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